
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

 

November 16, 2017  

 

The District has been advised that three Board Members will be unable 

to attend tonight’s Board meeting. Rather than wait until the start time of 

the meeting, we have decided to inform the public in advance. Two 

board members reported their expected absences over a week ago, and 

an additional member reported the same today. The reason for the 

absences is that tonight’s meeting deviated from the regular board 

meeting schedule and therefore individual board members were unable 

to resolve conflicts with their personal and business schedules. 

Unfortunately, without a quorum, Mesa Union School District is unable 

to conduct business tonight and the meeting has been rescheduled as a 

special meeting for December 5th.  A new agenda will be posted prior to 

the meeting in accordance with law. 


